
 

The Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, handicap, veteran status, 
sexual orientation, gender identity or marital status in its administration of educational programs, activities or employment practice. 

Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District provides a safe and educational environment that promotes student exploration, critical thinking and 
responsible citizenship. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 The Lawson Group will be conducting a mold/environmental analysis in two classroom in the MS 1st 

floor hallway on April 2nd at 3:00 pm.  Their report will provide us with a detailed databased overview 
of the indoor air quality in those classroom spaces.   
 

 Here are the school hours for the 2024-25 school year: FRES/7:40 am to 2:45 pm and WLC/7:55 am to 
2:55 pm 
 

 Current posted positions: PE long-term substitute (5/13 -6/12), Elementary long-term substitute (5/8 – 
6/12), Spanish Teacher, Computer Science Teacher, HS Math Teacher, Elementary Teacher (2) 
 

 Kristie and I attended the Grants Management System (GMS) workshops presented by the NH 
Education Department on March 27.  The workshops provided an overview of upcoming changes to the 
GMS, as well as instruction & information specific to individual grants 
 

 I would like to work with the school board to provide an orientation training for the board through the 
NH School Board Association (NHSBA).  It is a good opportunity to learn more about resources 
available to the school board and individual members, as well as a great opportunity to ask questions.  
As members, there is no cost for this service. All we need is to provide 2 – 3 dates/times that we would 
be available as a board for a workshop meeting, preferably in April. Thanks! 
 

 On April 3rd, I will be attending the Legislative Hearing on the proposed overhaul of the minimum 
standards for public school approval in an effort to understand the potential impact these substantial 
changes may have on our students and schools. 
 

 FYI – The American Red Cross will hold a 
blood drive at the FRES gym on Saturday, April 
6th.  We are fortunate to be able to support their 
work! 
 

 The Easter Egg Hunt held on Friday for our 
LCS students was just pure joy and definitely 
the highlight of the week for me!  Thank you 
LCS staff for a wonderful activity! 
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